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94-2565.  State ex rel. Ferreri v. Court of Appeals, Eighth Appellate            
Dist.                                                                            
In Mandamus and Prohibition.  This cause originated in this court on             
the filing of a complaint for writs of mandamus and prohibition.  Upon           
consideration thereof,                                                           
     IT IS ORDERED by the court that an alternative writ be, and the             
same is hereby, granted, effective December 5, 1994, and the following           
briefing schedule is set for presentation of evidence and filing of              
briefs pursuant to S.Ct.Prac. R. X:                                              
     The parties shall file any evidence they intend to present on or            
before December 27, 1994; relator shall file his brief on or before              
January 6, 1995; and respondents shall file their brief on or before             
January 26, 1995; and relator shall file his reply brief on or before            
January 31, 1995.                                                                
     Moyer, C.J., Wright and F.E. Sweeney, JJ., dissent.                         
                                                                                 
                       MISCELLANEOUS DISMISSALS                                  
                                                                                 
                                                                                 
94-1032.  State ex rel. Smith v. Provincial Am. Transport, Inc.                  
Franklin County, No. 93AP-220.  This cause is pending before the court           
as an appeal from the Court of Appeals for Franklin County.  Upon                
consideration of Provincial American Transport, Inc.'s application for           
dismissal of its appeal,                                                         
     IT IS ORDERED by the court that the application for dismissal be,           
and the same is hereby, granted, effective December 5, 1994.                     
     ACCORDINGLY, IT IS FURTHER ORDERED by the court that this cause             



be, and hereby is, dismissed.                                                    
                                                                                 
94-2044.  Robinson v. Tracy.                                                     
Board of Tax Appeals, Nos. 93M438, 93M453, 93M454, 93M455, 93M456 and            
93M457.  This cause is pending before the court as an appeal from the            
Board of Tax Appeals.  Upon consideration of appellant's application             
for dismissal,                                                                   
     IT IS ORDERED by the court that the application be, and the same            
is hereby, granted, effective December 5, 1994.                                  
     ACCORDINGLY, IT IS FURTHER ORDERED by the court that this cause             
be, and hereby is, dismissed.                                                    
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